
Paley Rothman Fills Backpacks for 
NCCF Backpack Drive
For the second year in a row, Paley Rothman employees came together to donate 
school supplies and backpacks for the National Center for Children and Families Annual 
Backpack Drive.

Each summer, the National Center for Children and Families (NCCF) puts out a call for school supplies 
and donations for local children to start the school year off right. We are proud to once again answer that 
call with an abundance of school supplies and backpacks. Attorneys and staff donated notebooks, loose 
leaf paper, pens, pencils, crayons, and folders, among other items, to children in the D.C. metro area.

Founded in 1915 as an orphanage in the District of Columbia, NCCF is a private, nonprofit child and 
family welfare agency with a commitment to serving poor, disadvantaged, abused, neglected and/or 
abandoned children, youth, and their families.

Happy learning!
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